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To whom it may concern,

I have lived in Cawston for over 30 years and our house is located on the B1145 towards
the centre of the village, just down from the village store. There has been a huge increase
in traffic movement over these years with the Cawston Winery lorries and, in the season,
lorries fully laden with sugar beet. I can tell you that sitting in my house, when a fully laden
38-tonner passes, you can feel the vibrations through the ground. Additionally, there has
been a proportional increase in car traffic, as it is the main village link road from North
Walsham to King's Lynn.
For you to propose that you intend to send 100s more HGVs through our village over a
long protracted period is very short-sighted, damaging to our environment and shows that
you do have a blatant disregard for our local community, including our school children who
transit this very busy road. 
You have already had your surveyors in the village to scope your proposal, can they not
see the huge problems this would cause? Anybody with a modicum of common sense
would see how disruptive this proposal would be. It appears that you are yet another large
company treading on the common man to maintain a large profit for their shareholders.
This proposal is unacceptable to the village community and I urge you to reject it
forthwith for the well-being of us all.

Yours Sincerely

Ian G Nelson
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